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I am opposed to this bill. We would appreciate it if you would STOP trying to be in 

control of things you have no right to be in control of. Our right as property owners, 

who place and maintain, along with financially, our own wells and upkeep of water 

sources on our properties is ours alone. It is NOT okay for you to be metering 

anything on private property. You are overstepping.  


